CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM
NO. 91-29

FROM: Mavyor Stein
DATE: May 9, 1991
SUBJECT: Sewage Treatment Facility

The City Council appears not to be working in unison towards a
solution to the 1limited capacity of our sewerage treatment
facility. The dissent among the Council concerning our present
approach is evident by proposed resolutions.

There are at least two related issues concerning the sewer
treatment facility on which the Council should make a prompt
decision and preferably in unanimous agreement. We believe
that the full Council would benefit and be able to make a more
informed decision after an open and frank discussion of the
issues.

The issues are:

1. What direction, or method, is the Council going to pursue
in order to increase treatment capacity?

a. more drainfields;
b. discharge treated wastewater into the creek; or
c. nothing.

2. In the interim, or the indefinite future:

a. stop new connections to the system;
b. continue allowing new connections: or
c. other options?

These issues can best be discussed in a worksession. Recommend
that action on the sewer treatment facility resolutions be
delayed until May 29, 1991 and that a worksession for these
discussions be scheduled for 6:00 p.m., May 29, 1991.

S

“”Stein, Mayor
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